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Sen. Chris Birch

From: Jeff Pralle <jeffpralle@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 8:53 PM
To: Sen. Chris Birch
Subject: SB43

Senate Resources Committee Members, 
 
You will be reviewing SB43, sponsored by Senator Wilson, which would reauthorize the Big Game Commercial Services 
Board (BGCSB). As a longtime Alaskan I support this bill and support the legislature reauthorizing the Big Game 
Commercial Services Board.  I have been employed in the hunt  guiding industry since 1982, living in rural Alaska most of 
these years.  I currently employ 6-8 staff most of whom are also Alaska Residents. 
 
After the sunset of the original Guide License and Control Board in the late 1980s, I actively participated in the process 
to establish a new guide law along with the original Big Game Commercial Services Board.  The Board is essential in 
adopting the regulatory structure necessary to implement the statutes of the guide law.  This is a public Board process.  
As such many stakeholders from interested members of the public, operators within the Big Game Commercial services 
industry, and landholders are all a necessary part of promoting a healthy and thriving community based industry.  Our 
licensing standards as developed and administered by the Board have helped to provide a sustainable use of Wildlife 
resources and a viable source of income within our State. This is accomplished through the cooperation of many State 
and Federal agencies and other Boards like our Board of Game. 
 
I support the Board in its efforts to maintain regulating our industry. By maintaining the Board we can assure a stable 
and reliable industry that allows for all user groups to cooperate and see our wildlife flourish. 
  
Please move this  bill out of committee and support its passage by the legislature.   
 
Your support in this matter is appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeffory K. Pralle 
Alaska Master Guide #128 
 
907-414-7545 
 
3060 N. Lazy Eight Ct Suite 2 PMB 176 
Wasilla, Aalska 99654 
 
JKPralle@gmail.com 
 
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__wwwXXAlaska.com&d=DwIFAg&c=Q8iJasR7RZ-
J0Fd9RXD9ZA&r=9BTNnHFC8FXXN9qTKI_Hlr4KA2tZm-
g6KJcicNcjsUo&m=zJ6W4F641wcWbobXhaDcmFyHVe58E5hHNd8ls3UdaBI&s=x1dbO901Xl92DqosxF4YpjoR_hdlzBjI30DV
g6A4QKM&e= 
 
 
 
 


